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Comment - The fact that our emergency rooms are used as family doctor offices should be reason enough 
to allow expansion of Medicaid to help those that qualify. Many individuals whose incomes would otherwise 
qualify for subsidies under the Medicaid expansion are left out in the cold simply because they are single, 
young to middle age adults without children. I support Medicaid expansion in Virginia.
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